
          

 

 

 

 

May 2019 

 

Dear Landowner: 

You are receiving this letter because you are a registered landowner along the 

Brunswick Pipeline Right-of-Way, a natural gas pipeline owned by Emera New 

Brunswick.  

We work hard to operate the pipeline safely and securely. As a landowner along the 

Brunswick Pipeline, you too can help us keep the pipeline safe: When planning any 

ground disturbance activities near the pipeline, please call 1-888-410-2220 or go to 

clickbeforeyoudig.com at least three (3) days in advance of the planned activity.    

Obtaining Brunswick Pipeline approval prior to beginning ground disturbance activities 

is not just a courtesy – it is the law and a requirement of the National Energy Board 

(NEB), Brunswick Pipeline’s regulator. The NEB may impose fines on landowners or 

companies for unauthorized activities near a pipeline. For more information on these 

regulations, please see the enclosed brochure or visit the NEB website at www.neb-

one.gc.ca. 

As a reminder, the following activities require prior approval from Brunswick Pipeline: 

 Constructing a facility across, along, upon or under the pipeline or its easement;  

 Using power-operated equipment or explosives to excavate near the pipeline;  

 Conducting any activity on the easement, or within 30 meters of the pipeline, that 
disturbs more than 30 cm (12 inches) of ground below the initial grade, and/or 
reduces the total cover over the pipe; or 

 Crossing the easement with heavy equipment.  
 
Please note this list is not exhaustive. If you are in doubt about permissible activities, 

please call 1-888-410-2220 or go to clickbeforeyoudig.com.  

Emera New Brunswick is committed to ongoing landowner engagement. That is why we 
will be contacting landowners periodically to discuss pipeline safety and to review the 
information you are receiving today. You can also provide feedback directly by providing 
your comments or questions about pipeline safety on the enclosed postage-paid 
feedback card.  
 
Our database of owner names and information is compiled from the Provincial land 
registry. We are aware that this registry does not always contain the most current 
information. Please complete and return the contact information sheet if there has  



          

 

 
 
been any changes to your contact information in the postage paid envelope. For any 
other inquiries or comments, you can email us at brunswickpipeline@emera.com.  
 
Thank you for your time and attention to this letter and enclosed pipeline safety 

information. 

Sincerely,  

 

Craig Arbeau, P.Eng. 
Operations and Engineering Manager 

mailto:brunswickpipeline@emera.com

